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Comments: I am writing in support of the Lemon Gulch trail system proposal near Prineville.  As a lifetime

Oregonian and a mountain biker for almost 40 years I think it is critically important to support well designed trail

building projects that incorporate the best techniques to protect and enhance the environment while improving

recreational opportunities.   This approach can help preclude rogue trail building that may not have the best

standards and also reduce negative trail interactions between different user groups.   Alternative 2 seems like the

best approach as if offers the best range of riding options.  


